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From: Diane M 
Sent: Sunday, June 20, 2021 4:12 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Fort St 

I am writing this to say that I am adamantly opposed to the development as proposed on 818-827 Fort St. 
My name is Diane Hanna and I live at 838 Broughton st, unit 802 Fort st is known for its quaint shops and heritage 
buildings. This proposed development would greatly change the feel of the area, block the views of St.Andrew’s church on 
Blanchard St, suffer a great loss of the shops currently there, and the infrastructure does not support this tall building of 
tenants.  
Fort st is a one way and the main rout for emergency vehicles leaving downtown to the Royal Jubilee Hospital, the added 
traffic and cars dropping people off/picking up from this development would be disastrous to an already high traffic area.  
This proposed building is too tall. This tall building will block sunlight. 
The development can not proceed as currently proposed. 
This city needs to start standing up to make better choices on how to proceed. 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


